
IGKDCH 
KOCH EXPLORATION COMPANY LLC 

May 3, 2013 

Jonathan Kelly 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

1000 Rio Brazos Road 

Aztec, New Mexico 87410 

Dear Mr. Kelly: 

RCVD MAY 3,13 

OIL CONS. OIV. 
OIST. 3 

Koch Exploration Company, LLC has determined that it will be more beneficial to drill our proposed Bisti 

2 1 well (API #30-045-35386) with a Closed Loop System thus eliminating the need for our previously 

approved Pit Permit. We would like to cancel the Pit Permit 10378. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, /h 
D~sir~ 
Senior Field Operation Manager 

PO. Box 489 • Aztec, New Mexico 87 41 0 • 505/334-9111 • FAX 505/334-1688 
































































































